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Kellett, Leslie

From: cityclerk
Subject: City of PG Zoning Bylaw No 7850, 2007, Amendment Bylaw No 9268, 2021 and Liquor 

Licence Application No LL100178

 

From: keith Uloth <*REDACTED* >  
Sent: Tuesday, April 05, 2022 4:19 PM 
To: cityclerk <cityclerk@princegeorge.ca>; Mayor <MAYOR@princegeorge.ca> 
Subject: City of PG Zoning Bylaw No 7850, 2007, Amendment Bylaw No 9268, 2021 and Liquor Licence Application No 
LL100178 

 
April 5, 2022 

Good day Mayor Hall and City Councillors,  

I write to you today to oppose the rezoning of 1933 Queensway Street for a new liquor store.  A 
liquor license in this area will only bring more criminal activity and loitering into a 
neighbourhood that is already in a very precarious position.  Home invasions, drug use, theft 
and prostitution are just some of the issues we face here. As a multiple homeowner in the Millar 
Addition and a father of two toddlers, I worry about their safety frequently.  

 We need to attract more businesses that create value and can continue to develop products 
and services that make a positive impact on the Millar Addition, Connaught and South Fort 
George neighbourhoods. Please help us improve the walkability of our neighbourhood and the 
safety for our neighbours. Please stand with us and oppose the proposed location of the liquor 
store.  
Thank you,  

Keith Uloth   
1468 Fir Street  
Prince George, BC  
V2L 1E3  


